
The Griggsville-Perry Community School District has the following full-time position open: 

 Custodian/Maintenance 

If you are interested, please submit your written interest/resume (either by email or in writing) to Janet 

Gladu at PO Box 439, Griggsville, IL 62340 or gladuj@griggsvilleperry.org no later than noon on 

Wednesday, December 30, 2015.  

 


